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Commissioners: 
JOE GARCIA, CHAIRMAN 
J. TERRY DEMON 
SUSAN F. CLARK 
JULIAL. JOHNSON 
E. LEON JACOBS, JR. 

DIVISION OF RECORDS &REPORTING 
BLANCA S. BAYO 
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(850) 413-6770 

August 16, 1999 

”.. . .-_ . 

Be I I Sout h Telecommunications , I nc. 
Nancy H. Sims, Director, Regulatory Relations 
150 South Monroe Street, Suite 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 -1 556 

Re: 921 074-TP -- Petition for expanded interconnection for alternate access 
vendors within local exchange company central offices by lntermedia 
Communications of Florida, Inc. (Confidential Filing) 

Dear Ms. Sims: 

Commission staff have advised that confidential Document Nos. 09430-93, 10821 -95, 
1 1421 -95, 1 161 8-95, 1 1620-95, and 12294-95, filed on behalf of BellSouth 
Telecommunications, Inc. to be returned to the source. 

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions concerning this matter 

Sincerely, 

Kay Flynn, Chief 
Bureau of Records 

Enclosure 
cc: Beth Keating, Division of Legal Services 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850 
An Affirmative AdiodJ3qual Opportunity Employer 

Internet E-mail: contac@psc.state.!l.us PSC Website: www2.scrinet/psc 
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August 18# 1999 

Ms. Nancy Sims 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street, Suite 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 

Document No. 06365-94 >-- 
Dear Ms. Sims: 

This letter is responsive to the request in Mr. Carver’s letter of July 15, 1999, that the 
documents granted confidential status by Order PSC-98-0301-CFO-TP be returned to BellSouth 
prior to August 18,1999, the date confidential status expires. Order PSC-98-0301-CFO-TP granted 
confidentiality to only one document, 06365-94. 

The document remains classified in our records as confidential by the order. However, it could 
not be located during a recent routine review of confidential documents on file. According to our 
records, it was signed out by techcal  staff in August of 1994 and has been in their possession since 
that time. After an exhaustive search by both technical staff and staff in my Division, it was 
concluded that the document was inadvertently marked for shredding by technical staff as the docket 
was being closed, and that it was destroyed. 

I regret any inconvenience the inadvertent destruction of this document may have caused the 
company. Please feel free to call me if you have additional questions concerning this matter. 

Sincerely, 

bsbkf 
cc: William Talbott 

James Ward 
Mary Bane 
Robert Vandiver 
Walter D’Haeseleer 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD TALLAHASSEE, EX 32399-0850 
An Affirmative ActioWEqual Opportunity Employer 

PSC Website: www.scri.net/pse Internet E-mail: contact@psc.state.fl.us 


